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Dear Parent, 
 
What a week!!! The children have loved playing out in the snow and have been extremely sensible. As the 
weather continues to be unpredictable, please be reassured that our number one priority is to keep 
everyone safe so take it slowly when travelling to school!  
 
It was lovely to meet Sarah Dickenson from Cheshire Young Carers at the start of 
the week, she told us all about what it is like to be a young carer and what 
support is out there. https://www.cheshireyoungcarers.org/ 
 
Thank you to Harry Kirby, in Y6, for being a maths whizz and finding out that the £2,227.30 raised for The 
Hospice of The Good Shepherd would provide 149 patients with their meals for a day. 
 

 
Year 2 children led our prayers this morning, accompanying Mrs Bachelor in her collective worship. 'Be 
strong and courageous, do not be afraid, do not be discouraged for the Lord your God will be with you 
wherever you go.' Joshua 1:9. Thank you to the parents and grandparents who were able to join us. 
 

 
Congratulations to the Y6 for coming 3rd in the athletics competition this week and well done to Y3 and 4 
children who enjoyed an Able Writers' Day at Newton Primary School. They met and worked with the 
award-winning author and poet Terry Caffrey. The children explored alternative ways of writing poetry with 
Terry, who has worked alongside Roald Dahl for over 20 years!  
 

   
 
Why not follow us on Facebook? To find out what goes on in school on a daily/weekly basis, click on the 

Facebook link which can be found at the bottom of the school website, under the Live School Calendar, 

which is constantly updated.  
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‘Cultural Week 2023!’ 

To celebrate the culture and diversity within our school family and the wider world, we will be 

having a ‘Cultural Week’ week commencing 13th February (last week of term). 

We would love parents and families to get involved to share their cultures and family histories 

with children at school. If you are able to participate in any way during this week then please 

get in touch to let us know.  

Any contribution would be very welcome, from coming in to speak to children in classes to sending 

in some information about your culture that we can share on your behalf. We would also like to 

encourage children to bring in objects and pictures to share with their class. 

If you are available and willing to help with our ‘Cultural Week’ then please pop into school to 

speak to your child’s teacher or email me at abracewell@guildensutton.cheshire.sch.uk 

Thank you,  

Mrs Bracewell 

The people of the Ukraine continue to be in our thoughts and prayers.   
 
Please click on the link to visit St John’s Church website. 
 
Save the Date: 
 

Sunday 22nd January  
10:30am - noon 

Come and join us for Messy Church in the school hall. If 
possible, could you bring in any cardboard tube inners e.g. 
from kitchen roll or wrapping paper (but obviously not loo 
roll). 
 

Thursday 26th January 
9:10am 

Year 1 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for Collective 
Worship with Heather Carty. If you would like to bring along 
any donations for the Foodbank, they will be greatly 
received. 
 

Menu change in celebration of Chinese New Year – please see School 
Spider. 

 

Wednesday 1st February 
Drop off – 9:30am 
 

Call in Wednesday – preloved uniform sale (please bring cash). 
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Thursday 9th February 
9:10am 

Reception class prayers – Please join us in the hall for 
Collective Worship with Heather Carty. If you would like to 
bring along any donations for the Foodbank, they will be 
greatly received. 
 

Friday 10th February 
1pm - home time 

There will be an ‘Open Afternoon’ for parents and grandparents to come into 
school and celebrate the end of our whole school  ‘Keep Believing’ project. 
More information to follow. 
 

Monday 13th – Friday 17th 
February 

Whole school ‘Cultural Week’. Children will be invited to wear yellow and 
blue and donate £1 for the people of The Ukraine on Friday 17th. 
 

Thursday 16th February 
9:10am 

Year 6 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for Collective 
Worship with Heather Carty. If you would like to bring along 
any donations for the Foodbank, they will be greatly 
received. 

BINGO NIGHT – Organised by The Trustees! More information 
to follow.  
 
 

Friday 17th February Break up! 
 
 

Monday 27th February – 
Sunday 12th March 

Fairtrade Fortnight  
 
 

Wednesday 8th & 
Thursday 9th March 

Parents’ Evening 

 

Please see attached flyers for Gang Show, Spinney Day Nursery’s 25-year celebration and Cheshire West and 

Chester’s 5 Ways to Wellbeing. 

Have a great weekend, 

Theresa Rainford 
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